From: DAERA RBMP 4th Cycle Consultation < rbmpcycle4consultation@daera-ni.gov.uk >

Sent: 04 July 2025 13:33

Subject: Public consultation on the timetable and work programme for developing the fourth cycle River Basin Management Plan launched

Good Afternoon

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has launched a consultation on the timetable and work programme for developing the fourth Cycle River Basin Management Plan.

This consultation is your chance to get involved and provide feedback on how we plan to manage and protect Northern Ireland's rivers, lakes, estuaries, coastal waters, and groundwater for the next cycle. Have your say and help us improve our water environment!

Find out more and respond to the consultation at:

Public consultation on the timetable and work programme for developing the fourth cycle River Basin Management Plan

Kind regards DAERA Water Policy Team

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.